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2021 Recreational and Travel Registration

This is just a general notification to let you know that the Big Spring Youth Soccer Association
will soon be holding registration for both Travel & Recreational Soccer teams.

Travel registration will be this month.
Recreational registration will be at the beginning of February.

Dates, times and locations will be announced on our website and Facebook.

BSYSA TRAVEL SOCCER (GRADES 4-6)
Registration events will be held at Big Spring Heights C.O.G. 10 Mt Rock Rd, Newville,

PA 17241 on
Thursday Dec 10, 6:30-8:00. Saturday Dec 12, 9am-llamMonday Dec 14, 6:30-8:00.

New players will need their completed registration forms, which can be found on our website, a
copy of their birth certificate, and a current picture.

Returning players from last season will only need the registration forms and current picture.
Due to COVID-19 concerns, fees will not be collected at this time. Fees will be collected at a

later date if the season is a go.

BSYSA RECREATIONAL SOCCER (GRADES K -5)
Practices are MIW or TITh evenings.

Games are Saturday mornings.
Registration and fees will be done online around the first week of February.

We are in need of
coaches for both

Travel & Recreational
this season.

BSYSA is a volunteer-based soccer
club. It is through these volunteers
that we make this possible. Please

consider becoming a volunteer.

COME JOIN THE FUN!
V’ANW.BIGSPRINGSOCCER.COM

Facebook: @BSYSA.NEVWILLE.PA

WEBSITE


